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Notice of Hernandez Settlement Compliance 

The Hernandez Settlement guidelines apply to Medicaid Enrollees in the State of Florida, in which a few 

CVS/caremark clients are Medicaid HMO providers. 

The Florida Agency for Healthcare Administration (AHCA) requires that all participating pharmacy locations 

be in compliance with the Hernandez Settlement Agreement (HSA). An HSA non-compliance situation 

arises when a Medicaid HMO Enrollee is unable to get his or her prescription filled due to: 

• an unreasonable delay in filling the prescription 
• a denial of the prescription 
• the reduction of a prescribed good or service; and/or 
• the termination of a prescription 
 

AHCA also requires that when a claim rejects causing a delay or potential denial, the Managed Medicaid 

member has access to an Ombudsman. The Ombudsman is able to assist in getting rejected claims to pay or 

to resolve conflicts surrounding the coverage of prescription drugs. Pharmacies must be aware of the 

Ombudsman process so as to adequately provide enrollees with the phone number and information related to 

the rejection. 

CVS/caremark, or its vendor, will conduct on-site surveys in 2015 as required by AHCA. Participating 

pharmacies that fail any aspect of the HSA survey are required to go through mandatory training within 

six months and then be re-evaluated within one month of the HSA training to ensure compliance. 

Knowledge of and compliance with the Hernandez Settlement Agreement is mandatory and all pharmacy 

personnel should be trained on the requirements set forth in the regulation as well as with the HSA Survey 

conducted each year. 

The following document is included for pharmacies to review: 
 
• Letter from AHCA explaining the Hernandez Settlement (See page 2) 
 

Reminder: The following managed care organization has a managed Medicaid plan within the 

state of Florida. The Ombudsman phone number for this organization is provided 

below. 

Molina: 1-866-472-4585 
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